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President’s Message – Ken Litke 

 

The Delta variant spike has provided challenges requiring some quick pivots 
by HOA Team.  We had planned to hold our Sept social inside but quickly 
moved outside to Toqua Pavilion.  Our October Monthly Social will also be 
primarily outside – and for the first time at Kahite!   

 

October will be a busy month and I’d like to highlight a few items of note: 

 

• Complete the Long-Range Planning Committee Survey – Watch your mailbox and Tell-E-
Gram for details and complete this important survey to gather information to help with future 
planning in our ever-growing Village.  The survey is due to be available from Sept 22 to Oct 31. 

 

• Get educated on the 4 candidates running for POA Board of Directors – HOA will conduct 
the POA Candidates Forum on October 21st at the Community Church.  Don’t miss this 
opportunity to hear and ask questions from the candidates running for the 2 open POA Board 
positions and make your decision whose vision for the future will be elected.  This event will be 
live-streamed and recorded for viewing as well.   

• Vote for the HOA 2022 Board of Directors.  After having the honor of being HOA President 
for the past two years, I’m handing the reigns over to a new team.  Our nominating committee 
led by Mark Pantley has been busy the past few months building a great slate of officers for 
2022 – see more information including key dates on voting later in this Voice. 

• Renew your HOA Membership – our annual membership drive commences Oct 1.  Show 
your continued support by renewing your membership as soon as possible plus an early 
renewal enters your household into a prize drawing!  We have some great plans for 2022! 

 

See you soon at an HOA event! 
 
Ken Litke 
 
  
 


